HASBROUCK HEIGHTS OF EDUCATION
379 BOULEVARD
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS, NJ 07604

(201) 393-8146
Dr. Matthew Helfant
Superintendent of Schools

March 13, 2020

To All Parents/Guardians:

During the time that the Hasbrouck Heights School District will be closed, the
State requires all children that are eligible for free/reduced lunch only be
provided those meals.

We will have our Food Services provider hand out those lunches between the
hours of 10:00 am to 12:00 pm only. They will be providing a ‘Grab & Go’ meal.
Please pick up the lunch during the designated hours. The meals will be handed
out at the Middle School entrance on Paterson Avenue within those designated
hours. We ask that each family line up at an orange cone which will provide the
recommended distance of six feet.

To ensure that we comply with all the recommended safety procedures, we will
be admitting one family into the building at a time. They will check in with a
Maschio staff member and then be directed to a table to pick up their lunch. We
would like everyone to stay six feet apart at all times. Once you have received
your lunch you will be directed to an exit door which will bring you back outside.

There will be no access to anywhere in the building except where the lunches will

be distributed. We will be re-sanitizing the premises that are used each day after
the distribution of the lunches.

We appreciate all of your cooperation during this time. If you have any questions,
please contact Valerie Giancaspro @ giancasprov@gmail.com

Sincerely, /
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Matthew Hélfa t




